
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 10, 2017

TO: Honorable Kelly Hancock, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB632 by Buckingham (Relating to the repeal of certain state procurement advisory and

approval procedures.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 2155 of the Government Code, regarding general rules and
procedures for purchasing, to repeal Sections 2155.086 (procedures for awarding certain
contracts) and 2155.087 (Statewide Procurement Advisory Council).

The bill would take effect September 1, 2017.

The Governor's Office, the Texas Facilities Commission, the Comptroller of Public Accounts and
the Department of Information Resources indicate that the bill would have no fiscal impact on the
State.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 300 Trusteed Programs Within the Office of the Governor, 303 Facilities
Commission, 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 313 Department of
Information Resources
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